
 
 

 
 

Individuals requiring reasonable accessibility accommodations may request written materials in alternate formats, physical accessibility accommodations, sign 
language interpreters or other reasonable accommodations by contacting our departmental Americans with Disabilities Act Coordinator at (626) 458-4081, from 
7:30 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Thursday (excluding holidays).  Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may make contact by first dialing the California 
Relay Service at 7-1-1.  Requests should be made at least 1 week in advance to ensure availability. 

 

 

 

PROPOSED STREET LIGHTING DISTRICT ANNEXATION 

Dear Property Owner: 
 
On May 9, 2023, Public Works hosted a 2nd community meeting to present and discuss the 
status of a request for street lighting in your neighborhood, as well as the selected streetlight 
design and their proposed locations and associated costs.  A sketch showing the affected 
properties and type and locations of the proposed streetlights is attached. 
 
The next steps of the annexation process will be to present the proposed annexation to the 
Board of Supervisors of the County of Los Angeles for approval.  In Fall 2023 (tentative), a 
Streetlight Assessment ballot and a Notice of Public Hearing will be mailed to you, as well as 
other affected property owners, so you can formally vote in support of or in opposition to the 
proposed levy of assessments against the affected properties to pay for the operation and 
maintenance cost of streetlights.  The ballot results will determine if streetlights will be installed. 
Project flyers and notices can be accessed at Public Works website at 
https://pw.lacounty.gov/tnl/streetlights/?action=projects. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the proposed annexation, please contact Mr. Tony Trujillo 
with Traffic Safety and Mobility Division, at (626) 300-4865 or ttrujill@pw.lacounty.gov between  
7 a.m. and 5 p.m., Monday through Thursday.  Refer to Petition No. 56-1017.  Persons who  
are deaf or hard of hearing may make contact by first dialing the California Relay Service at 7-1-1. 
 
Si necesita asistencia con la traducción en español, por favor comuníquese con el 
representante del departamento de Obras Públicas del Condado de Los Angeles,  
Sr. Joaquin Cabrera al (626) 300-4760. 
 
 
 
 

PETITION NO. 56-1017 
ARROW HIGHWAY 

PREPARED BY THE LOS ANGELES COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS FOLLOW US ON TWITTER @LACoPublicWorks, @LACoGoModal 
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